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1125 Old Ellis Road — Roswell, GA. — 30076

March 12, 2025

Roy Barnes

Fulton County Department of Public Works
Wastewater Collection & Reclamation

141 Pryor Street SW

Atlanta, GA 30303

Dear Mr. Barnes,

This letter is in reference to our request for a price increase on contract 22ITB077A-KM Landscaping
Restoration Services.

We respectfully request a Unit Price increase that represents a 10% increase for the renewal of our
contract with Fulton County. We have proposed pricing that reflects increases in cost for labor, materials,
and mobilization.

Based on the estimated unit quantities requested in the contract, we have adjusted the proposed pricing
to be in line with the actual needs of the County. For 20 of the 31 ltems, we have actually decreased unit
pricing by an average of 12%. We are hopeful that these proposed changes will benefit Fulton County
and its residents over the next year.

If you have any questions, or require additional information, please feel free to contact me directly.

Regards,

) =

James Davis

President

Mariani Enterprises, LLC dba Ed Castro Landscape
770-998-8444 (office)

770-833-8505 (cellular)

jdavis@edcastro.com




